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Here we are, half way through the year al-
ready. Can that really be true? February is
here and the days are starting to get longer.
Spring is in the air!

I have taken great pleasure in seeing the
many achievements of the children since
last | wrote to you and watching how they
are growing in self 1 confidence and self
belief. We are working very hard to develop
the childrends emot.
as their academic abilities. We want to help
them to understand how they feel and why,
and in doing so, to give them the tools to
achieve more in all areas of their lives. We
are hoping to help everyone work towards
having positive growth mind sets; the

thought of o661 candt
canot do ito. That I
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and the staff are focusing upon too. We
know we have many things to develop in
school, we can see
just not there yet. So, as Spring brings us
more |ight, | etdos al
things that do happen at Rowlands Gill Pri-
mary School, all the positives that take

pl ace every day and
that our wonderful children and hardworking
staff do every day through their efforts and
attitudes towards their work and towards
each other.

a

Have a lovely half term break, stay safe and
be happy, and we will see you all again on
Monday 19th Feburary.

Happy Half Term!
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What a fantastic start to 2018
exceptionally hard working attitudes of the children on a daily
basis to the atmosphere around school being one of enjoyment,
resilience and pride. | Ove bee
| Ove spent quite a | ot of timel
teaching and learning that is going on across the school. The
determination and grit that the children of Rowlands Gill display when faced with
challenging work is a credit to each and every one of them and something as a
school, we hope we can develop further.
opportunity to thank the school community for being so welcoming and accepting. |
look forward to getting to know you all more over the coming term but for now, |
hope you all have a safe, happy and restful half term.

Thaunky for your interest’
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Parents Evening
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